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Welcome to this newsletter for the wider
International Affairs community at HSG and
beyond: students, faculty, alumni, partners and
friends.

Once per semester, we want to inform you about what is or has been going
on, and keep you up to date about events that are coming up.

Recent Highlights

MIA Fundamentals 2018:
Shared expectations, valuable insights and
apéro really riche
Two weeks prior to the semester, the new MIA class 2018 gathered for the
Fundamentals Week. During these four days, they got to know each other,
created shared expectations on their studies and met practitioners. And last
but not least, enjoyed an amusing time with several apéros ranging from
riche to really riche. 
Read more.

BIA and MIA BBQ

In May 2018, the first joint barbecue for BIA and

https://internationalaffairshsg.files.wordpress.com/2018/10/beitrag_fun_woche_20181.pdf
https://internationalaffairshsg.files.wordpress.com/2018/10/beitrag_fun_woche_20181.pdf


Sustainability: From
Idea to
Implementation
At the last MIAs Meet the Market
Panel in May 2018 three
committed MIA graduates talked
about their own professional
experiences: Alexandra Frank,
Sustainability Consultant, South
Pole Group, Elise Kammerer,
Corporate Social Responsibility,
Deloitte Zurich, and Johanna Köb,
Head of Responsible Investment,
Zurich Insurance. They shared how
they manage to develop and
implement their initiatives to
advance environmental, social, and
economic dimensions of
sustainability. Moreover, they
described their individual career
paths, the strategies they pursued
when first entering the labour
market and how they each found
their niche in working on social
goals in the private sector. 

Women's Rights are
Human Rights
We were very happy to welcome
Monika Hauser at the HSG in April
2018 for a presentation with the
title “Women's rights are human
rights - and why this is still not
self-evident.” She reflected on
and shared with us her own
personal experiences and stories in
Bosnia-Herzegovina, Afghanistan
and Liberia. At the Dies Academicus
2017, Monika Hauser was awarded
an Honorary Doctorate from the
HSG for her significant contributions
in founding and leading medica
mondiale, an organization in
support of traumatized girls and
women in war zones and areas of
conflict. In the St.Galler Tagblatt,
she gave an interview in connection
with her talk at the university.

MIA students took place at the Lattich
Güterbahnhof in St.Gallen. The planning and
organization of the successful and very
atmospheric evening was completely in the
hands of the students. There was a band, drinks
and a big buffet of homemade offerings,

showing off the culinary skills of the International Affairs students.

https://blog.southpole.com/author/alexandra-frank/
https://www.zurich.com/en/knowledge/experts/johanna-koeb
https://www.medicamondiale.org/
https://www.tagblatt.ch/ostschweiz/menschenrechte-die-empoerung-gab-mir-kraft-ld.1015047
https://lattich.ch/


https://deibert.citizenlab.ca/
https://www.amnesty.ch/de
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BW2_2fOfdNI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BW2_2fOfdNI
https://internationalaffairshsg.files.wordpress.com/2018/10/fletcher-experienc-report-peter-freudenstein1.pdf
https://internationalaffairshsg.files.wordpress.com/2018/10/fletcher-experienc-report-peter-freudenstein1.pdf
https://www.coetquen.fr/pages/collection-recit-temoignage/intermittente-du-fauteuil.html

